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NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

22 November 2024 

 

Sir/Madam: 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (“BAC”) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (“DFA”) as contained in its 
Resolution No. HO-546-24, the DFA is awarding the contract on the following 
project/procurement to your firm, A&W Tours En Transport Corp.: 

Project Title End-User Unit 

LEASE OF MOTOR VEHICLES FOR THE INTERNATIONAL 
CONFERENCE ON THE PHILIPPINE-PACIFIC HEALTH 

INITIATIVE: PARTNERSHIP ON SUSTAINABLE HEALTH 
WORKFORCE SECURITY ON 26 – 30 NOVEMBER 2024 

ASPAC 

 
The contract has a total cost of Six Hundred One Thousand Pesos (PhP 

601,000.00) only, inclusive of taxes and other lawful charges.  

This award and the implementation of the project/procurement are subject to 
the signing of a contract and compliance with all applicable accounting and auditing 
rules and regulations. 

 

                                                                 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A&W Tours En Transport Corp.  
    Unit 3-A 3/F, 1729 Dian St. 
        Palanan, Makati City

ANTONIO A. MORALES  
Undersecretary  

and Head of the Procuring Entity  


